
 

 

SEC/SE/064/2023-24 

Date: September 20, 2023 
 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra(E), 
Mumbai -400051 
NSE Symbol- DATAPATTNS 
 

To 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 
Company Code: 543428 
 

 
Sub:  Clarification to the False news published by Puthiya Thalaimurai about the Company 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We wish to bring to your notice that Puthiya Thalaimurai in their news channel published a false news 

about the Company during the morning hours on September 20, 2023, stating that an Income Tax raid is 

being carried out at the premises of the Company situated at Siruseri IT Park, Chennai.  

 

The Management of the Company hereby clarify and confirms that the said news is false and no such event 

or incident took place at the premises of the Company or any other place related to the Company.  

 

Notwithstanding the above, the Company reserves the right to take appropriate legal action (including filing 

of defamation suit) against the Puthiya Thalaimurai channel for publishing such false news. 

 

We request you to take the above on record and oblige. 

 
Thanking You. 
 
For Data Patterns (India) Limited 
 
 
 
 
Prakash R 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No.A34652 
 
 
 
 


